Victor H. Johnson

Cefn Golau Park
Cefn Stylle Road
Gowerton
SwanseA
SA4 3QX

Esther Salmon
Pension Practitioner
48 Chorley New Road
Bolton

BL1 4AP

Dear Ms Salmon,

30/01/2018

Regarding your telephone conversation with my secretary Holly, please find below

information written in my letter sent 09/01/2018 which was not received by you,
Please find enclosed annual fee for £880.00

1. Bank Statements enclosed for year 2016 to 2017.

2. Asset Values as at 5" April 2017, we are still waiting for the valuer to complete.

3. No assets disposed of in the year 2016 to 2017, but from recollection there may be
some outstanding information you require which | don't think you have received from
the previous year and once again waiting for the solicitors to confirm these.

This other information should be with you within the next 10 working days.

Please would you forward any future correspondence to my home address detailed on the

head of this letter and not to Gerald Thomas & Co.

For clarification, my mobile number is 07770577944 should you need to get in touch.

Yours Sincerely

Victor Johnson



